CITY OF IRVINE
IRVINE AQUATICS ADVISORY
BOARD

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING

Kim Hoesterey Notice is hereby given that the regular
el meeting of the Irvine Aquatics Advisory
Lizzie Howard Board scheduled for April 22, 2020 has been
Vice Chair canceled.

Board Members: : :

Nick Baba The next regular meeting will be held on July
Steve Carrera 15, 2020 at 6 PM in the Conference Room of

the William Woollett Jr Aquatics Center,
4601 Walnut Avenue, Irvine, California.

Affidavit of Posting:
STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
CITY OF IRVINE ) SS
COUNTY OF ORANGE )

| DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that I, Athena Martinez, am employed by the
City of Irvine, in the Community Services Department, and that this notice was posted: in the
posting book located in the Public Safety Lobby; at the front entrance of the William Woollett
Jr Aquatics Center; at the front entrance of Irvine City Hall; and on the City’'s web page at
https://www.cityofirvine.org/aquatics-centers/irvine-aquatics-advisory-board

Dated: April 13, 2020

Signed: Uf@W\ = Hoahtrice |
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